
Parish Council Meeting 

December 20, 2016 

Members Excused  Kathy Ciszewski, Mike Nuzzo, Denise Ehr 

We Assemble in God’s Name  Opening Prayer – Our Father 

     Prayers of Intercession for the needs of the Parish and 

     Individuals. 

We Celebrate Our Past  Pastoral Council November Minutes reviewed 

We Proclaim God’s Word  John 1:1-18 

We Present our Offering 

Pastor’s report 

Shelves are being built for a lending library.  St. Anne has a lot of items for this library.  

Someone will be needed to manage this ministry.   

Care Animal Hospital will be renting an area of our parking lot, while their new facility is being 

built.  This will be a source of additional income for St Anne during that time.   

It has been decided that the Multipurpose Room will not be rented out for receptions or 

parties. 

Volunteer Parishioners will be needed to hand out the gift books at all Christmas Masses.  Tom 

Binder will send out an e-mail asking for volunteers for the different Mass times. 

Church decorating will begin on Thursday, 12/22/16, with the trees going up.  Completion will 

be on Friday 12/23/16 starting at 9am.  Anyone who can help decorate, please come to the 

Church, Alice Stanula will coordinate the process. 

The Archdioceses has invited 3 Parishes to partake in an Evangelization teleconference.  St 

Anne is being considered as one of the host parishes, and is open to exploring this possibility 

further.  It will be held May 12-13th, 2017.  More information to come.  

Finance council 

Bridge to the Future Campaign – Goal of $92,000 by April 2017.  So far there has been $46,000 

pledged and $41,000 collected.  Monthly collections have increased by $1,900, for the 

campaign. The hope is to get the monthly collections additionally to increase by $3000. 

Dave Zenobi, the Finance Chairperson has relocated to the Madison area.  A new chairperson 

for the Finance Council is needed.  If anyone has or knows someone with experience in finance, 

please talk to Fr. Bob.  In the interim Dave, has offered his assistance if needed. 



The Winter Social plans are going very well.  The Social is on February 3, 2017 and will be held 

at Parkside.  Cost will be $35 per person.  The dinner menu will be finalized this week.  

Donations and auction items are coming in.  “Last Call” for the auction is still to be determined, 

it will include one of the following items:  Bridge Campaign, AV system for the Parish, or 

Lightning Protection for the building. 

Commission Updates 

All commissions will be scheduling their meetings after the beginning of the New Year.  

Information will follow as meetings are scheduled. 

Upcoming Events 

January 27, 2017 – Behold 7-10pm 

February 3, 2017 – Winter Social 

Every Tuesday – Eucharistic Holy Hour 7-8pm 

 

Read your St. Anne Bulletin for events in our district and our region 

 

Next Parish Council Meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 7pm 

We Give Thanks:   Prayers of Gratitude 

Closing Prayer:   Hail Mary 

 

 

Adult Faith Formation 

Awareness of the Sacred 

Financial Stewardship 

 

 


